
Registration for 2024 Season Opens April 1, 2024 

If you are interested in joining the choir for the first time or, if you are looking to renew 
your membership, on-line registration begins on April 1, 2024. 

Who Is Eligible To Join? 

If you are entering grade 3 to grade 8 in the fall of 2024, you are eligible to join the 
choir.   

How Are Members Selected? 

Children apply to be part of the choir on a first-come, first-served basis.  There is no 
audition.   Children are required to submit a letter with their registration form indicating 
why they want to join and what they think they can offer. 

When are Rehearsals? 

Wednesdays from 6:30 to 8:00 pm beginning August 28, 2024 and ending January 12, 
2025.  

How Much Does It Cost? 

Once you receive confirmation that your child is accepted and an invoice number, 
payment of $160 for each child can be made as a donation on the Rehoboth Ministries 
website.  Rehoboth will issue a tax receipt in February, 2025 as all activities of the choir 
are in support of Rehoboth. Payment can be by cheque or by credit card if you use 
Rehoboth’s web site (see Donations). Please indicate the amount is for Joyful Noise in 
the memo or comment line. 

What will the choir be doing this fall? 

We will be holding a choir camp program for all members at Camp Rehoboth (Gull Lake) 
from September 6-8, 2024 to prepare the children as ambassadors for Rehoboth and 
singers in the choir.   Transportation to camp is provided.  

The choir plans to visit with churches in Edmonton to lead worship and represent 
Rehoboth Christian Ministries. 

Children in grades 5-8 may be invited to participate in choir tour during the season. 

How Long Is Registration Open? – On-line registration closes April 30. Children 
registering after April 30 can be placed on a waiting list and are first in line for the 2025 
season openings. 


